
FAREWELL TO SAURABH MUNDRA 

Farewell was given to Mr. Saurabh Mundra, Ph.D. research scholar in Department of Pharmacy              

working under the supervision of Prof. R. Mahesh on 25​th Jan 2017. He was working on the                 

"Design, Synthesis and Screening of Potential Anti-malarial Agents" and gave this           

pre-submission seminar on 01/12/2016.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


